September 25, 2015

Kevin Griep, General Services Specialist
MoDOT Headquarters

General Office

P.O. Box 270

Jefferson City, MO 64102

Re:  Nashua MoDOT Maintenance Facility, Kansas City, MO
Sanitary Sewer Connection

Dear Kevin,

This letter is to inform you the Kansas City Missouri Water Services Department (WSD) has no
objection with the connection of a 2-inch pressure system to be constructed in accordance with the
plans submitted by Shafer Kline and Warren (SKW) on 9/22/2015. The 2-inch pressure system
will serve the Nashua MoDOT Maintenance Facility located near NE Cookingham Drive and I-
435, in Kansas City, Missouri. The 2-inch pressure system is to be connected the KCMO Manhoie
BS-04 per the attached First Creek Interceptor Sewer Bristol South Branch plans Sheet BS3.2 and
BN2.1. The connection shall be 2 feet above the manhole invert and the hole shall be cored. Please
contact sewer line maintenance at 816-513-4810 in advance for the inspection of the connection.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please feel free to give me a call.

Sincerely,

Julie Jenson, P.E., Project Manager
Water Services Department

4800 E. 63" St.

Kansas City, MO 64130
816-513-0446



